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6th May 2015 

 

Dear 4LM Parents and Carers 

WWEP Visitor 

As part of our topic on natural disasters 4LM are very lucky to be receiving a visitor on the 14th 

May from registered charity, the World Wide Education Project. During the day the children will 

take part in the Refugee Education Experience, whereby they will get to experience hands on 

what it is like going to school in a refugee camp.  

There is no contribution required for this visit. All we ask is that you send your child to school in 
clothes that would be ok for them to get muddy.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Luke McDonagh 
Year 4 Teacher 
 


